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October   

Thursday 13th Cosford KS2 Trip  

Friday 14th  Mr Andrew Partridge- Bishop’s visitor visit  

Sunday 16th  Harvest Service at St Chad’s Church 11am  

Tuesday 18th  Shropshire Falconry Owl workshop FP  
Parents Meetings  

Thursday 20th  Parents Meetings  
PTA AGM 7:30pm School Hall  

Friday 21st  Year 6 Bike-ability course (Letter handed out 
this week)  
Know your Church Workshop  

Friday 28th  Flu Vaccinations  
Break up for Half term -Non- uniform day 

November   

Monday 7th  Training day  

Tuesday 8th  Children back to school  

Wednesday 9th XPOLORE KS2 Light Workshop  

Thursday 10th  St Chad’s Autumn Fayre 12pm-7pm 

Friday 18th  Children in Need- Details to follow 

Monday 21-
Friday 25th  

Football World Cup Week- details to follow  

December   

Thursday 1st  Robin Hood KS2 Theatre trip  

Friday 2nd  PTA Christmas Wreath Workshop- Details 
soon! 

TBC Christmas Tree Walk  

Tuesday 6th  Coverdale Puppets  

Sunday 11th  Christmas Service at St Chad’s 11am  

Monday 12th  Dress Rehearsal  

Tuesday 13th  Christmas performance KS2 PM  
Christmas performance FP Evening 

Wednesday 14th  Christmas performance FP PM  
Christmas performance KS2 Evening 

Wednesday 21st  Children break up for Christmas- Christmas 
Party day 

January   

Monday 9th  Children back to school  

It is Friday again! We have had another busy week!  

Class 3 have had an amazing time at Blists Hill today 

and we will share some more pictures with you next 

week. Let’s hope Mr Williamson didn’t get any tips 

at the Victorian School!  

 
Class 4 are looking forward to their trip to Cosford 

on Thursday!  

 

 

 
Harvest Service  

Next week we will be going over to Church to 

practise for our Harvest Service on Sunday 16th 

October. For your harvest offering, here is a list of 

items the foodbank is in need of. If your child is 

unable to attend the service they are very welcome 

to bring items into school next week.  

 

Training day 

Just to highlight there is a training day the Monday after 

half term.  Monday 7th November 2022 
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P.E sessions will start back this week for all classes 

P.E days  

Class 1 (Reception) Monday PM 

Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Tuesday PM  

Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Friday PM  

Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Thursday PM 

P.E kit- Plain white t-shirt (with or without the logo) 

black/navy shorts and pumps/trainers. A plain hoodie/ 

joggers for the colder months.  

 

 

After School Clubs this half term  

We still have a few spaces in our after school clubs!  

Monday 

Reception- Year 2 Multi-Sports  

Tuesday 

Year 3-6 Football  

 

Wednesday  

  

Thursday  

Year 4- 6 Cookery- Please bring in a tin/ lunch box to 

take home your creations!  

Year 1-3 Science Club 

 

All clubs cost £3 per session. Please book a space by 

emailing Gemma 

afterschoolclubhanmer@gmail.com  

Forest School Days  

Class 1 (Nursery & Reception) Monday AM 

Class 2 (Year 1 & 2) Friday PM  

Class 3 (Year 3 & 4) Thursday PM  

Class 4 (Year 5 & 6) Tuesday PM 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Please be reminded that the School gates close at 9am, 

as the teachers need to be back in the classroom to 

register the children. If you arrive late, you will need to 

ring the bell and sign in at the office. 

 

Double Yellow Lines 

It has been brought to our attention that people are 

parking on the yellow zig zag lines outside school.  

Our PCSO, Dean Sawyer  has been informed and will be 

monitoring the situation.  

  

 

.  

School Council 

The school council will be holding a meeting this week 

to talk about fundraising ideas, going on learning walks 

around the school and handing out a pupil 

questionnaire.    

 
Macmillan Coffee afternoon 

 
We raised a grand total of £278.00! 

Thank you all for your support!  
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